
St Luke’s Catholic  

Primary School Newsletter 

Important Dates for your Diary 

Friday 9th Dec: Last swimming for Yr4  

Fri 9th Dec– Grand Opening Christmas 

Tree Festival 3.30pm -8pm Frodsham 

Methodist Church  

Sat 10th Dec – Festival opens at 10.00am 

to 4pm  

Wed 14th Penitential  Service KS2 1.30pm  

Thurs 15th Dec— KS1 Play 1.30 and 

6.30pm  

Fri 16th Dec—Reception Performance 

1.30pm  

Mon 19th Dec – Yr 5 Music Concert 

11.00am parents welcome  

Mon 19th Dec —KS2 Carol Service 

6.30pm  

PLEASE NOTE THE FOLLOWING CHANGE 

OF DATES: 

Tues 20th Dec — Christmas Party         

Wed 21st Dec— Christmas Dinner & 

Christmas Jumper Day 

Friday 9th December 2016 

It feels as if we’ve truly entered the festive 

season.  Thank you to the FSoL, many of 

our parents had a very enjoyable evening 

wreath making last night.  This morning our 

school choir joined children from other   

local schools to sing Christmas carols at 

Chester Cathedral and had a wonderful 

time.  

This year’s contribution to the Christmas 

tree festival has been created by the     

pupils in Class Five and Six.  They’ve each 

written special prayers of peace.  If you 

get a chance why not visit the festival     

after school today at Frodsham Methodist 

Church 3.30pm – 8.00pm.  

On Wednesday afternoon we will have a 

penitential service for our pupils in KS 2.  

Father James and Father Colin will join us, 

providing the children in year four           

upwards with the opportunity to go to 

confession.  This will focus our advent 

preparation.  

E M Murtagh  

Head teacher  

Third Sunday of Advent 

‘Look, I am going to send my messenger before you; he will prepare your 

way before you.’  Matthew 11:2-11 

Applying for Reception School  

Places. 

Children born between 1st Sept 2012 

and 31 Aug 2013 living in Cheshire 

West and Chester area need to  

apply for school places by 15th  

January 2017. 

www.cheshirewestandchester.gov.uk

/admissions  

Or by telephoning the Authority on: - 

0300 123 7039 

Letters sent out this week. 

= 

Polite Reminder 

Please routinely log in to SCO to 

check your child’s lunch  

account balance crediting as 

and when necessary.   

Meals required should be  

pre -paid for in advance of the 

meal being taken. Thankyou.  



 

 

 

 

 

Thursday 15th December KS1 Performances of ‘Hey Ewe’ 

Performances at 1.30pm and 6.30pm Please ensure your child is 

back in school for 6.00pm  

Monday 19th December 11.00 -11.30am Violin Cello Christmas Per-

formance Year 5 —parents are invited.  

Sing the Christmas Story 

Some of our choir members today visited Chester 

Cathedral to join in a Christmas celebration with 

other schools represented . They had a wonderful 

time and a teacher  from another school         

commented on how wonderful their singing was. 

Well done to all who took part today.  

Visit the Christmas Tree Festival 

at Frodsham Methodist Church 

And see our wonderful Peace Christmas Tree  

Friday 9th December 3.30pm - 8pm   

Saturday 10th December 10.00am - 4pm 

  

*Live Music *Stalls & Refreshments  

£1 entry 

Christmas Wreath Making Evening 

Last night we had a wonderful evening being very creative    making some 

very impressive Christmas Wreaths, like the one pictured on 

the right by Dawn Murphy.   

Thank you to the FoSL for a very enjoyable 

event.  



Menu Week –2 

Twitter Accounts  

school Twitter feed, @stlukesfrodsham,  

Reception: @FS2StLukesFrod            Year 1: @Y1StLukesFrod            Year 2: @Y2StLukesFrod 

Year 3: @Y3StLukesFrod                    Year 4: @Y4StLukesFrod             Year 5: @Y5StLukesFrod       

Year 6: @Y6StLukesFrod 

 

 What has four legs but can’t walk ? 

Fun fact: People used to believe eating parsnips could 

relieve toothache and soothe tired feet.   Although they 

don’t do that, they do contain a wide variety of vitamins, minerals 

and nutrients that we need and above all they taste yummy!  

A Chair 

We were delighted to  receive these wonderful     

Czechoslovakian Nativity figures  from the Poor Clare  

Sisters in Hawarden, to 

thank us for our generous 

donations.  

 

In pre -school we have an elf 

visitor called Percy and he has 

made us a present wrapping 

station. We have been very 

busy practising wrapping our 

presents. We have also been 

learning some Christmas songs 

ready for our concert with   

reception next week.  

Also, if any parents are looking 

for nursery education grant 

places after Christmas, please 

let us know before we break 

up so we can claim the grant 

funding in time.  

 

 


